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PUBLIC NOTICE 

MINOR SITE PLAN 
March 21, 2006 

 

Paul Young d/b/a Paul’s Alignment Service is seeking approval to 

establish an automobile alignment service with no new construction to 

be located at 159 Dingley Spring Road.  Zoned Roadside Commercial 

(RC), Tax Map 76/Lot 27.002. 

 

A copy of the application is available for review in the Planning Office at 

the Municipal Center, 270 Main Street. 

 

Minor Site Plan Applications are reviewed by a Site Plan Review 

Committee consisting of the Fire Chief, the Police Chief, the Code 

Enforcement Officer, the Town Engineer and the Planning Director.  You 

may request that your written comments on this application be considered at 

a special meeting of the Committee if those comments are submitted prior 

to 4:30 P.M. on April 11, 2006. 

 

Please direct any questions or concerns to the Town Planner or the Assistant 

Planner. 

 

cc: Applicant 

Abutters 

Minor Site Plan Review Committee 

Gorham Planning Board 
 

Posted and Mailed 03/21/06 ___ 
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